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From May 20 to 25, the High Noon team visited Kyiv, 
Ukraine, as part of their two-month tour of Europe 
to give an important message to our members. 

The team of six people from the United States held 
two meetings in Ukraine. The first meeting was with 
about 20 single young people, both First and Second 
Generation. The second meeting was with about 40 
blessed members. 

The name “High Noon” comes from True Father, 
who often told us to live our lives in such a way that 
we cast no shadow, like someone standing under 
the noon sun – absolutely free from sinful behavior. 

The High Noon team members, who include two blessed couples, spoke frankly about the 
widespread problem of pornography, even among our Second Generation. Pornography is so 
easily accessible through the Internet that almost every child in the world is exposed to it. Many 
Second Generation children are suffering because they become addicted to porn. 

The best way to prevent children from becoming addicted to pornography is for parents to have 
honest talks with their children about sex, emphasizing that sex is a beautiful gift from Heavenly 
Parent. Children are naturally curious, but they are meant to learn about sexual love from their 
parents, not from pornography. 

The two meetings were greatly appreciated by the Ukrainian members, and families continued to 
discuss the contents at their night vigils. 
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